
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cloudy Girl [mailto:net_cloud@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 4:58 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Sellwood Moreland design overlay 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Sellwood is a long-established neighborhood and “town center” with an accessible nature and a 
characteristic look, and people want to live here because of this. To grow the neighborhood without 
restriction on size or design oversight would be to risk losing this identity. The character of a 
neighborhood is fragile if it is allowed to be eroded. 
 
I encourage you to adopt a design overlay for the Sellwood Moreland neighborhood. 
 
Cherry Britton 
2005 SE Reedway St. 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


